

JULY 2021 NEWSLETTER

"People Helping People"

Over 6 Million meals served since March 2020!

Bridge the Gap Gala, Outdoor Edition



We've had quite the year since the onset of the pandemic, producing and distributing more than 6 million meals. We hope you'll join us to celebrate these accomplishments at our annual **Bridge the Gap Gala**, **Outdoor Edition**.

Tickets are on sale now for our largest fundraiser of the year, which will feature an evening under the stars with chef-inspired food, notable wine, craft beer, signature cocktails and local entertainment.

We look forward to seeing you. Your support allows us to continue our very important work of helping our neighbors access food.

Click Here to Learn More

How YOU Can Help Hunger at Home

Hunger at Home Board President Michael Miller discusses the different ways to help our efforts, from volunteering to corporate donations, every bit helps.



Youth Council Webinar Recap



webinar on Senate Bill 1383. The event featured an overview of the legislation which, starting in 2022, will make sweeping changes to the way California residents and businesses handle food waste.

Click Here to Watch

Overall Hunger at Home Statistics



Donate NOW!





contact@hungerathome.org